
 

April 6, 2015 

Virginia Beach 2268 Donates Food Vouchers to NAS Oceana 

 
L to R, Southeast DDGER/4th VEA VP/PER Paul Shoemaker, Command Master Chief Eric Clark,  

Exalted Ruler Karyn Swenor, and PER Joel Marquez. 

Virginia Beach 2268 had the wonderful opportunity 

to make a donation to Naval Air Station Oceana Sailors 

by way of food vouchers.  Virginia Beach 2268 takes 

pride in making homecomings and the holidays a little 

more enjoyable for the nearly 14,000 Sailors that are 

stationed just down the street from the lodge.  Virginia 

Beach 2268 looks forward to many more opportunities 

with NAS Oceana in the near future. 
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